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  The Mystery Book Mystery Wylly Folk St.
John,2021-02-17 When seventeen-year-old Libby
Clark signed up for the Piedmont Foothills
Writers’ Conference, her idea was to take the
Mystery Workshop, conducted by Hamlyn Brent, the
expert on mysteries. She never expected to find a
ready-made plot: the murder of Carlton Gillespie,
famous columnist, slick magazine writer, the
intended star speaker at the Awards dinner. Could
she write a mystery story about a real murder,
just as if it were fiction? In the process of
trying to write her book, Libby finds herself
involved with an assortment of strange characters,
each connected with the victim in some way, each
with a seemingly credible motive. And then,
scarcely a day after the inquest—another victim!
Against the background of the local writers’
conference with its earnest—and sometimes
cynical—participants, Wylly Folk St. John has
written an absorbing and often amusing mystery
that will appeal to both amateur sleuths and young
writers.
  Runaway Murder Diana Orgain,2021-09-23 The
second novel in the fun Gold Strike Mystery Series
by USA Today Bestselling Author, Diana Orgain In
the historic town of Golden, not everything that
glitters is gold… Train aficionado, Jessica
Peterson, may have found her dream job as the
first female executive Chef of the Western Rails
train. Problem is her ex-lover, is the Chief
Conductor and he wants to turn the Summer BBQ
Excursion into a Gourmet Champagne Brunch. Things
turn contentious when online ticket sales double,
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thanks to Walter, the computer guru, and the
results are in - it seems tourists are hankering
for fancier feast. Just when Jessica thinks she
has a handle on her temperamental ex-lover and
conductor, along with the hustle and bustle of her
new job… A body is found in the motorcar. It’s the
computer guru, Walter. While plenty of people have
motive, some of the strangers on the train carry
dark secrets. The burden of getting the train back
to the station before another person falls victim
is on Jessica’s shoulders. Can she get everyone
back safely, while figuring out whodunit?
  The Charlotte Denver Cozy Mystery Series Books 1
- 4 Sherri Bryan,2021-03-18 What happens when
small-town murder meets a big-hearted café owner?
Grab a cuppa, get settled in your favourite
reading spot, and get acquainted with café owner
Charlotte Denver, the well-meaning, but
hilariously politically-incorrect members of her
small-town community, and Pippin the dog. These
clean, fun, cozy mysteries have plenty of recipes
to try for yourself, but no gore, graphic
language, sex or violence, and no pesky
cliffhangers! Plenty of laughs, amateur sleuthing,
and murder await in this four-book collection, set
on England's beautiful Cornish coast, in the
fictional town of St. Eves. TAPAS, CARROT CAKE AND
A CORPSE - BOOK 1 Small-town murder was never so
calculated... When a stranger is murdered, the
residents of a close-knit community close ranks as
the hunt for a killer gathers pace, and it's not
long before inquisitive café owner Charlotte
Denver is desperate for a return to carefree,
small-town life. Determined to do whatever she can
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to see the killer behind bars, she starts poking
around in things she shouldn't... and discovers a
secret that rocks the bustling coastal town to its
core. FUDGE CAKE, FELONY AND A FUNERAL - BOOK 2
Grief, greed and grudges - the perfect recipe for
murder... As the townspeople bid a final goodbye
to a much-loved member of the community, and
relatives of the deceased arrive in St. Eves, it's
not long before tempers flare as they become
consumed by greed, intent to get their hands on
the family fortune. When a body is discovered,
will Charlotte find the vital clue to the killer's
identity before anyone else is bumped off? SPARE
RIBS, SECRETS AND A SCANDAL - BOOK 3 Sometimes
it's the people you think you know best who are
keeping the biggest secrets... As Charlotte
prepares to move into her new home, life couldn't
be sunnier. However, when old friends return to
the town, tragedy follows close behind and it's
not long before she finds herself trying to clear
her best friend's name as long-hidden secrets and
a scandal from years gone by are revealed. In a
race against time to save a loved one, Charlotte
needs every one of her amateur sleuthing skills as
the story reaches it shocking climax. Will she be
too late to save the day? PUMPKINS, PERIL AND A
PAELLA - BOOK 4 A ghost from the past resurfaces
at Halloween and Charlotte soon realises they'll
stop at nothing to get what they want... When a
dead body is discovered during the annual St.
Eves' Halloween fair, it isn't long before
Charlotte finds herself up to her neck in helping
to solve another murder mystery. This one,
however, proves to be a little too close to home
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for her liking as she finds herself, and the man
she loves, in danger. With clues to find, a killer
to catch and a wedding to organise, Charlotte has
her work cut out. Come and solve the mysteries and
have a little fun along the way, with engaging
characters, and a little romance. All books were
written using British English spelling and
terminology. Approximate no. of pages: 822 OTHER
BOOKS IN THE CHARLOTTE DENVER SERIES Hamburgers,
Homicide and a Honeymoon (5) Crab Cakes, Killers
and a Kaftan (6) Mince Pies, Mistletoe and Murder
(7) Doughnuts, Diamonds and Dead Men (8) Bread,
Dead and Wed (9) Cozy murder mystery series, cozy
murder mystery, cozy murder mystery books, cozy
murder, cozy mystery, cozy mysteries, cozy romance
mystery, amateur sleuth, female amateur sleuth,
British cozy mystery, British cosy mystery,
culinary cozy mystery, culinary cozy mystery
series, cozy mystery with recipes, small-town
mystery, lighthearted cozy mystery, happy endings,
standalone cozy mystery, international cozy
mystery, clean cozy mystery, cozy mystery with
dog, animal cozy mystery, quirky characters, nosy
old women
  Dead Spots Lee Clark,2021-04-06 Matthew was the
last person to have heard from her alive... His
alluring new patient with an odd ailment who was
murdered. Might he have been on the scene when she
was killed? Dr. Matthew Paine resents being
suspected by the stoic detective who shows up in
his office to question him. The young physician
struggles against getting drawn into the
investigation. But when he is targeted and his
carefully crafted world of peaceful solitude is
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threatened, he determines to fight back to protect
himself and those he loves. What could the killer
possibly want from him? Delving into the victim's
past paints a confusing picture of a trust funded
party girl, an heiress, and a philanthropist.
Matthew determines that she must have been some of
all of that, complex but elusive. Can Matthew's
analytical medical mind organize the sparse and
disparate facts in a way that makes any sense at
all to catch a killer before he strikes again?
You’ll love Dead Spots – the first book in Lee
Clark’s Matthew Paine Mystery series – because who
doesn't get lost in the suspense and drama of a
classic whodunit mystery? Get it now.
  She Stopped for Death Elizabeth Kane
Buzzelli,2017-01-10 Jenny Weston and her mother,
Dora, have been receiving strange midnight visits.
Bear Falls's own elusive and highly secretive
poet, Emily Sutton, has lived her life cloistered
away with her sister in a house at the edge of
Pewee Swamp. But now, Emily's started leaving
scraps of poetry in Dora's Little Library, and
Dora makes it her mission to befriend the
sheltered woman. Meanwhile Zoe Zola, almost famous
author, Little Person, and the Weston's quirky
next-door neighbor, is hard at work on a new book,
this one about the inner life of Emily Dickinson.
And once again, Zoe's literary work starts making
uncanny connections with the events in her own
world as Emily Sutton reemerges into society. But
Zoe begins to suspect things aren't anywhere near
normal at Emily's swamp house or in the lives of
the people she claims have abandoned her...until
looking further into the poet's half-truths leads
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Zoe and Jenny to a horrible murder. The chaos
surrounding the ensuing investigation grows even
more hectic with Emily’s increasingly erratic
behavior, the arrival of a young woman searching
for her missing poet uncle, and yet another
betrayal in Jenny's love life. And only poetry can
set the truth free in Elizabeth Kane Buzzelli's
charming second Little Library mystery, She
Stopped for Death.
  Crime in the Café (A Lacey Doyle Cozy
Mystery—Book 3) Fiona Grace,2020-03-31 Very
entertaining. I highly recommend this book to the
permanent library of any reader that appreciates a
very well written mystery, with some twists and an
intelligent plot. You will not be disappointed.
Excellent way to spend a cold weekend! --Books and
Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Murder in
the Manor) CRIME IN THE CAFE (A LACEY DOYLE COZY
MYSTERY—BOOK 3) is book three in a charming new
cozy mystery series by Fiona Grace. Lacey Doyle,
39 years old and freshly divorced, has made a
drastic change: she has walked away from the fast
life of New York City and settled down in the
quaint English seaside town of Wilfordshire.
Summer is nearly here, and Lacey has fallen more
in love with the town and with her chef boyfriend.
She has even made a best friend: the new owner of
a local B&B. And when her friend needs her
services for the decoration of her inn, buying
nearly everything in Lacey’s antique shop, her
business even gets an extra boost. Everything’s
going perfectly—until someone mysteriously dies in
her friend’s new B&B. Their village turned upside
down and her new friend’s livelihood now in
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jeopardy, it’s up to Lacey and her dog to get to
the bottom of the mystery. Books #4-#9 are also
available!
  An Act of Villainy Ashley Weaver,2018-09-04
Edgar Award-shortlisted author Ashley Weaver
returns with the fifth installment in the Amory
Ames mystery series. An Act of Villainy is an a
gem, set in 1930s London and filled with style,
banter, and twists that traditional mystery fans
will positively relish. So you've gotten yourself
involved with another murder, have you? Walking
through London’s West End after a night at the
theater, Amory Ames and her husband Milo run into
wealthy investor and former actor Gerard Holloway.
Holloway and his wife Georgina are old friends of
theirs, and when Holloway invites them to the
dress rehearsal of a new play he is directing,
Amory readily accepts. However, Amory is shocked
to learn that Holloway has cast his mistress,
actress Flora Bell, in the lead role. Furthermore,
the casual invitation is not what it seems—he
admits to Amory and Milo that Flora has been
receiving threatening letters, and he needs their
help in finding the mysterious sender. Despite
Amory’s conflicting feelings—not only does she
feel loyalty to Georgina, but the disintegration
of the Holloways’ perfect marriage seems to bode
ill for her own sometimes delicate
relationship—her curiosity gets the better of her,
and she begins to make inquiries. It quickly
becomes clear that each member of the cast has
reason to resent Flora—and with a group so skilled
in the art of deception, it isn’t easy to separate
truth from illusion. When vague threats escalate,
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the scene is set for murder, and Amory and Milo
must find the killer before the final curtain
falls. Also out now in the Amory Ames mysteries:
Murder at the Brightwell, Death Wears a Mask, A
Most Novel Revenge, and The Essence of Malice.
  Union Jacked Diane Vallere,2021-01-04 National
bestselling author Diane Vallere brings you
British style in this humorous not-quite-cozy
mystery featuring amateur sleuth Samantha Kidd!
Union Jacked is the ninth funny cozy in the
Samantha Kidd mystery series. If you like loyal
characters, questionable cops, and stylish drama,
then you’ll love Diane Vallere’s chic mystery. Can
Samantha keep calm and carry on? Samantha Kidd is
gobsmacked by the wins in her life. Steady job:
check. Great guy: check. Inner peace: closer than
she’s been in a while. But when the British
invasion arrives in the form of new business
owners, her checked boxes tumble. Her retail
employer sells out, her coworkers go on strike,
and her husband is out of the country. When a
union representative is found dead outside the
store, the bottom falls out. Samantha’s reluctant
mentor, Detective Loncar, warns her to stay out of
the investigation, but even he has something to
hide. Between a cop bar, a life coach, and a blue
line that's anything but thin, Samantha's teacup
runneth over. It’s time for Samantha to spill some
tea…or risk being royally screwed. Union Jacked is
a humorous mystery set in a fictional eastern
Pennsylvania town. The series has a cozy mystery
vibe and features a determined and loyal amateur
sleuth and a fresh-start storyline. Union Jacked
is the ninth book in the Samantha Kidd mystery
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series and appeals to fans of the Stephanie Plum
series by Janet Evanovich. For readers who like:
humorous mysteries, cozy mysteries, amateur
sleuths, women sleuths, mystery with humor,
fashionable fiction, fashionable mysteries,
friendship fiction, traditional mysteries,
Pennsylvania fiction, stylish sleuths, funny
mysteries, personal growth fiction, crime fiction,
murder mysteries, mysteries set in Pennsylvania,
fashionable mysteries, mystery with fashion,
caper, caper mystery, British style, Anglophile
mystery What people are saying about Samantha
Kidd: ...the book is enriched by the author's
cleverly phrased prose and convincing
characterization. The surprise ending will satisfy
and delight many mystery fans. A diverting mystery
that offers laughs and chills. ~Kirkus Reviews an
impressive cozy mystery from a promising author.
~Mystery Tribune A really funny mystery with a
chicklit feel. ~Susan M. Boyer, USA Today
Bestselling Author of the Liz Talbot Mystery
Series Designer Dirty Laundry shows that even the
toughest crime is no match for a sleuth in fishnet
stockings who knows her way around the designer
department. A delightful debut. ~Kris Neri, Lefty
Award-Nominated author of Revenge For Old Times'
Sake Combining fashion and fatalities, Diane
Vallere pens a winning debut mystery...a sleek and
stylish read. ~Ellen Byerrum, National Bestselling
author of the Crime of Fashion mysteries Vallere
once again brings her knowledgeable fashion skills
to the forefront, along with comedy, mystery, and
a saucy romance. Buyer, Beware did not disappoint!
~Chick Lit Plus Fashion is always at the
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forefront, but never at the cost of excellent
writing, humorous dialogue, or a compelling story.
~Kings River Life A captivating new mystery voice,
Vallere has stitched together haute couture and
murder in a stylish mystery. Dirty Laundry has
never been so engrossing! ~Krista Davis, New York
Times Bestselling Author of The Diva Runs Out of
Thyme In Designer Dirty Laundry , author Diane
Vallere stitches together a seamless mystery.
Samantha Kidd is a witty heroine that you will
root for as she fashions a fresh stylish start in
her hometown of Ribbon, Pennsylvania. ~Avery
Aames, Agatha Award-Winning Author of The Long
Quiche Goodbye Samantha Kidd is an engaging
amateur sleuth. -Mysterious Reviews It keeps you
at the edge of your seat. I love the description
of clothes in this book...if you love fashion,
pick this up! -Los Angeles Mamma Blog Diane
Vallere takes the reader through this cozy mystery
with her signature wit and humor. -Mary Marks, NY
Journal of Books Maybe your handbag holds only a
phone and a wallet, but if you're Samantha Kidd,
from Diane Vallere's Style & Error series, there
may be something deadlier in the bag.~Sheila
Connolly, New York Times Bestselling Author of
Murder at the Mansion For readers who like:
humorous mysteries, cozy mysteries, amateur
sleuths, women sleuths, mystery with humor,
fashionable fiction, fashionable mysteries,
friendship fiction, traditional mysteries,
Pennsylvania fiction, stylish sleuths, funny
mysteries, personal growth, self-help. Previously
published under the series title Style & Error and
Style in a Small Town mysteries. Join Diane's
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newsletter THE WEEKLY DIVA and never miss a new
release! Sign up here:
https://www.dianevallere.com/weekly-diva National
bestselling author Diane Vallere writes funny and
fashionable character-based mysteries. After two
decades working for a top luxury retailer, she
traded fashion accessories for accessories to
murder. A past president of Sisters in Crime,
Diane started her own detective agency at age ten
and has maintained a passion for shoes, clues, and
clothes ever since. Diane-Fans describe “her
vintage Vallere goodness,” and say she is a “great
storyteller” with “a way with creating strong
female characters and intrigue” who is “a superb
and very humorous writer.” Her gift of creating
“spunky sleuths in fun settings” take readers to
Dallas, Palm Springs, Los Angeles, Pennsylvania,
and outer space. Drop in on Diane! Website:
www.dianevallere.com Facebook:
www.Facebook.com/dianevallereauthor Instagram:
www.instagram.com/dianevallere ADDITIONAL BOOKS BY
DIANE: Samantha Kidd Mysteries (funny, fashion-y
mysteries with many mentions of pretzels) Designer
Dirty Laundry Buyer, Beware The Brim Reaper Some
Like It Haute Grand Theft Retro Pearls Gone Wild
Cement Stilettos Panty Raid Union Jacked Slay Ride
Tough Luxe Fahrenheit 501 Madison Night Mad for
Mod Mysteries (cozy/traditional mysteries winking
at Doris Day movies) Midnight Ice (Prequel) Pillow
Stalk That Touch of Ink With Vics you get Eggroll
The Decorator Who Knew Too Much The Pajama Frame
Lover Come Hack Apprehend Me No Flowers Teacher's
Threat The Kill of it All Material Witness
Mysteries (cozy) Suede to Rest Crushed Velvet Silk
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Stalkings Costume Shop Mysteries (cozy) A Disguise
to Die For Masking for Trouble Dressed to Confess
Mermaid Sister Mysteries (cozy mysteries in the
ocean) Tails from the Deep Murky Waters Sleeping
with the Fishes Non-fiction Bonbons for your Brain
  Twisted- A Pine Ridge Mystery Don
Narus,2018-03-31 Its Saturday morning at the Royal
Palms Club House, a 55 plus community in Pine
County Florida. Breakfast has been served and
eaten. The fifty-fifty drawing has been completed,
with the women winning all the cash prizes. Some
things never change. A downpour has descended on
the complex preventing anyone from leaving. Six
men are seated around a table as the conversation
turns to telling stories, Weird stories. One more
bizarre than the other. Some have been experienced
by the teller, while others as told to the teller.
All presumably true. These are stories that would
be told before a fire on a cold stormy night, All
will give you pause. None will be forgotten
  The Snatch Bill Pronzini,2011-10 The author's
second novel and the first in the Nameless
Detective series.In his first chronicled
adventure, the Nameless detective hires on to
handle the ransom payoff in a kidnapping case.
Financier Louis Martinetti doesn't trust the
police to deal with the man who snatched his 9-
year-old son from his military prep school, nor is
it clear that he trusts the members of his own
household. On the appointed evening, Nameless
takes a briefcase that contains $300,000 in cash
to a secluded location chosen by the kidnapper.
Then all hell breaks loose.
  The Alpine Xanadu Mary Daheim,2014-02-25 An
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exhilarating installment in Mary Daheim’s beloved
and long-running small-town murder mystery series
set in Alpine, Washington, and featuring
unforgettable newspaper editor Emma Lord Winter in
the small mountain aerie of Alpine should be as
quiet as new-fallen snow on the Cascades, but from
the Grocery Basket to the Venison Inn, the town is
humming. At the Alpine Advocate, editor Emma Lord
and her staff are on deadline with a feature about
the opening of RestHaven, a new rehab and mental
health facility. Front Street is buzzing with
gossip about Emma’s recent engagement to Sheriff
Milo Dodge. And now that fool Wayne Eriks has
climbed an electric pole in the middle of a storm
and got himself electrocuted. Sheriff Dodge
doesn’t buy the idea that Wayne’s death is an
accident. But how—and, more important, why—he died
is only one of the conundrums that keep the
sheriff and Emma working overtime. Why is
RestHaven giving Alpine so many restless nights?
What to make of allegations that someone’s trying
to kill the richest man in town . . . or whispers
of a rash of indecent behavior at the local high
school? After Vida Runkel, the Advocate’s stalwart
House & Home editor, disappears into thin air,
Milo and Emma suddenly have too many loose ends to
solve before they can even think about tying the
knot. The Alpine Xanadu features beloved
characters from the series alongside some sinister
new ones—not to mention a mystery that will shake
Alpine to its core. Praise for Mary Daheim and her
Emma Lord mysteries “Always entertaining.”—The
Seattle Times “Mary Daheim writes with wit,
wisdom, and a big heart. I love her
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books.”—Carolyn Hart “Daheim writes . . . with dry
wit, a butter-smooth style, and obvious wicked
enjoyment.”—The Oregonian “The characters are
great, and the plots always attention-
getting.”—King Features Syndicate “Even the most
seasoned mystery fans are caught off-guard by
[Daheim’s] clever plot twists.”—BookLoons Reviews
“Witty one-liners and amusing
characterizations.”—Publishers Weekly
  Gone with the Win Mary Daheim,2013-07-09 In Gone
with the Win, another charming entry in Mary
Daheim’s beloved Bed-and-Breakfast series, someone
from Judith McMonigle Flynn’s past comes knocking,
and the reluctant amateur sleuth finds herself
working a case so cold it's practically frozen.
Ruby Tooms drops her bags and a mystery on the
lovely Persian carpet of Hillside Manor, Judith’s
bed-and-breakfast in Seattle. Ruby’s mother was
strangled years before, soon after her divorce
from Ruby’s father—and the killer is still at
large. Undaunted, Judith agrees to help Ruby.
Cousin Renie grudgingly pitches in, and even
Judith’s husband, Joe, gets involved. The game’s
afoot and ahoof with Judith discovering that the
hand she's been dealt includes not only a joker
but that deadly card, the Ace of Spades. And,
she’s off…in pursuit of a killer.
  Sun, Sand, Murder John Keyse-Walker,2016-09-13
As a Special Constable, Teddy Creque is the only
police presence on the remote, sun-drenched island
of Anegada, nestled in the heart of the British
Virgin Islands. In all his years on the job, Teddy
has never considered the possibility that he might
have to address an actual crime on his peaceful
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island. That is, until he receives a hysterical
call about a dead man on the beach. Indeed, Teddy
is shocked to discover Paul Kelliher, a biologist
who traveled to the island every winter for
research, lying dead on the sands of the island’s
most remote beach, killed by a single shot to the
head. And when the BVI’s “real police” task Teddy
with informing Kelliher’s nearest kin of his
death, Teddy makes an even more surprising
discovery: there’s no record that Paul Kelliher
ever existed. Suddenly Teddy’s routine life is
thrown into tumult as he tries to track a
killer—against his boss’s wishes—while balancing
his complicated family life, three other jobs, and
the colorful characters populating the island
around him. Written with a wry, witty narrative
voice and a plot full of twists and turns, John
Keyse-Walker’s Minotaur Books/Mystery Writers of
America First Crime Novel Award-winning debut is a
pure delight.
  Maddie's Recipe Of Mysteries Emily Page, The
sweet smell of success... a bitter dose of death!
For baker Madeline McDougal, life is sweet,
literally. As a bakery owner, Madeline spends her
days baking a large variety of tasty treats. A
skill passed down to her by her late Mother.
Madeline's pastries are a hit with not just
locals, but people from all across the country.
But as of late... business has been waning. Yet
everything changes when Madeline notices that the
backdoor of her shop has been tampered with, and
is led to an even more gruesome discovery. When
the local police chief begins his investigation,
Madeline becomes the prime suspect. Is she really
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a suspect? Or just a pawn in a dangerous game?
keywords: cozy mystery books free, cozy mysteries
free, cozy mysteries, cozy mystery, sleuth, cozy
mysteries, free cozy mysteries, cozy mystery free,
cozy murder mysteries free, mystery books free,
mystery books, clean mystery, mystery, free book,
freebie, free book, free ebook, small town cozy
mystery, cozy mystery series, amateur sleuth,
women sleuths, mystery books free, mystery books,
small town mystery, culinary mystery, female
protagonist, culinary mystery, mystery books
cooking, bestselling mystery books free, mystery
books in series,
  DIY MFA Gabriela Pereira,2016-07-08 Get the
Knowledge Without the College! You are a writer.
You dream of sharing your words with the world,
and you're willing to put in the hard work to
achieve success. You may have even considered
earning your MFA, but for whatever reason--tuition
costs, the time commitment, or other
responsibilities--you've never been able to do it.
Or maybe you've been looking for a self-guided
approach so you don't have to go back to school.
This book is for you. DIY MFA is the do-it-
yourself alternative to a Master of Fine Arts in
creative writing. By combining the three main
components of a traditional MFA--writing, reading,
and community--it teaches you how to craft
compelling stories, engage your readers, and
publish your work. Inside you'll learn how to: •
Set customized goals for writing and learning. •
Generate ideas on demand. • Outline your book from
beginning to end. • Breathe life into your
characters. • Master point of view, voice,



18

dialogue, and more. • Read with a writer's eye to
emulate the techniques of others. • Network like a
pro, get the most out of writing workshops, and
submit your work successfully. Writing belongs to
everyone--not only those who earn a degree. With
DIY MFA, you can take charge of your writing,
produce high-quality work, get published, and
build a writing career.
  Fresh Slices New York Tri-State Chapter of
Sisters in Crime,Terrie Farley Moran,Clare
Toohey,Catherine Maiorisi,Cynthia Benjamin,Susan
Chalfin,Fran Cox,Laura K. Curtis,Eileen
Dunbaugh,Lois Karlin,Lynne Lederman,Leigh
Neely,Anita Page,Triss Stein,Cathi Stoler,Anne-
Marie Sutton,Joan Tuohy,Deirdre Verne,Stephanie
Wilson-Flaherty,Lina Zeldovich,Elizabeth
Zelvin,K.J.A. Wishnia,2014-08-14 Slices of life
beyond the tourist's view. By turns funny, tough,
and somber, the twenty-one helpings of New York
attitude in Fresh Slices reveal neighborhoods both
rich and poor, where old-timers desperately
protect their secrets and brand-new arrivals
indulge dangerous appetites. There is as much
variety in the tones, settings, and approaches as
in Gotham itself, and yet each of these crime
stories also reflects the city's most infectious
and unifying principle, that special combination
of adaptability and assertiveness dished out more
often than any pizza or street meat. In this,
Fresh Slices’ second edition, urban short stories
offer action-packed mystery that moves from cozy
to noir. The sleuths, police officers and
investigators who grapple with crime in these
pages are richly drawn and engagingly authentic.
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Written by local members of the New York / Tri-
State chapter of Sisters in Crime the anthology
and edited by Agatha nominee Terrie Farley Moran,
Fresh Slices is second in the Murder New York
series and features tales from the most ethnically
diverse and densely populated city in America.
  The Bright Silver Star David Handler,2007-04-01
From the Edgar-Award winning author David Handler
comes The Bright Silver Star, the third
installment in the Berger and Mitry Mysteries
Mitch Berger has been accepted at least on the
surface by some of the posh families in the small
enclave to which he's moved - even his open affair
with the beautiful black policewoman is looked
upon peaceably. But when a member of the small
group of men who gather for early-morning walks is
found dead, the subsequent investigation,
involving both Mitch and Desiree, opens a very
large container of personal evil that has no place
in any society. With its vivid setting, quirky and
unusual characters, and fast-paced plot skillfully
interwoven with movie trivia, this cozy with
attitude is sure to satisfy Handler's many
committed fans and attract new ones. - Publishers
Weekly
  The Mystery of Grimly Manor Donna Wren
Carson,2012-08-28 Leira MacGregor is anxiously
awaiting the arrival of two new families into her
neighborhood. She is hoping desperately that
someone will finally move in with children her own
age. They may be able to help her to solve the
mystery of Grimly Manor. The spooky manor, which
was built long ago, has an ancient cemetery behind
it. According to whisperings, there is a scary old
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man who lives there but no one has seen him except
on Halloween. Candles flicker in the night, and on
holidays, decorations appear around the manor like
magic. Families in the neighborhood try and ignore
these strange happenings. Over the years, children
have only been able to conquer their fear on
Halloween by knocking on the decaying door. When
the door was opened, they were ‘greeted’ by
someone in a frightful mask and costume with
vicious growling in the background. It’s up to
Leira to find someone brave enough to help solve
the mystery. Little does she imagine what
adventures lay in her path!
  Beach, Breeze, Bloodshed John Keyse-
Walker,2017-09-12 After barely surviving the first
criminal investigation in living memory on the
sun-drenched British Virgin island of Anegada,
Constable Teddy Creque has spent the past six
months trying to weather the aftermath and move on
with his life. Now, with a promotion and a medal
of honor, he's newly committed to the job. So when
a young woman dies in a shark attack off the coast
of a neighboring island, Virgin Gorda, Teddy is
happy to help when Deputy Commissioner Howard Lane
orders him to capture the man-eater. But when
Teddy arrives on Virgin Gorda, he begins to
suspect there was human foul play involved, too--
Amazon.com.
  Ghost in Trouble Carolyn Hart,2010-10-12 “Bailey
Ruth and Wiggins will delight readers who prefer
their mysteries light and seasoned with wit and
the supernatural. —Boston Globe “This could be
Hart’s best series yet.” —Booklist Spectral sleuth
Bailey Ruth Raeburn from Heaven’s Department of
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Good Intentions is on the case again in Carolyn
Hart’s delectable Ghost in Trouble—the third in
the multiple Agatha, Anthony, and Macavity Award-
winning author’s acclaimed mystery series
sprinkled with wonderful wit and more than a touch
of the paranormal. The follow up to the acclaimed
Ghost at Work (named one of Publishers Weekly’s
Top Books of 2008) and Merry, Merry Ghost, Hart’s
Ghost in Trouble brings Bailey Ruth back down to
Earth to save a human in dire trouble…who just
happens to be the phantom problem solver’s mortal
enemy.
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experience to new heights .
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